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What we have been up to this week: 

We’ve had a wonderful end to the half-term with lots going on in 
school and the children all focussing on their mental health and learn-
ing lots of strategies for how they can look after themselves and how 
they can support one another. 
 
It is really important that we all focus on how we can work together 
and support one another.  In order to do this successfully we have to 
be confident in ourselves and this is something we are working very 
hard on with the children in Circle Time. 
 
It was fabulous to be at the school disco last night and to see how far 
the children have come in socialising this year.  The children were 
confident, they found their friends and enjoyed spending time together 
dancing and chasing around.  They were confident to go to the tuck 
shop and at the end of the evening they all found their coats and bags 
and left smiling and happy. 
 
Events like this really show us how far the children have come and 
whilst we are aware that we still have a lot of children - and parents - 
who are anxious and concerned about school a lot of the time the 
work we are doing is having an impact and the children are gaining 
confidence in their friendships and managing themselves in school all 
the time. 
 
Thank you to all the staff who are working tirelessly to manage the 
complexities of supporting the children’s social, emotional and mental 
health needs as well as their learning.  It is testament to their commit-
ment and dedication that they are ensuring that all the events and ac-
tivities that we know the children love and that contribute so much to 
their learning are continuing.   
 
We also realise how frustrating it is for parents when things go wrong 
and your child is unsettled or unhappy in school.  Thank you to all of 
you who talk to us and work with us to resolve any issues or concerns.  
We cannot do anything about things we are unaware of and the best 
solution to every problem is for us to work together.  Teachers may 
not instantly be available to talk to you but they will start to look into 
any concerns posted on Tapestry or emailed to the office as soon as 
they read them, and will talk to you at a mutually convenient time.  It 
may take time to resolve issues and to see changes in behaviours and 
attitudes; building confidence cannot be done instantly and it can be a 
long and challenging process.  It is, however, always one that is most 
successful when we work with home and all pull together. 
 
Today we have all been ‘expressing ourselves’ in our dress and shar-
ing in the celebration of what makes us different as individuals and 
how we can come together and learn together successfully.  We are a 
fantastic school with super children who make every day a fun learn-
ing day.   
     
Ms Talbot 

Dates for your Diary: 

610.2.23 School closes 

20.2.23  School opens 

20.2.23  Year 2 Trip 

20.2.23  D:side workshops all week 

21.2.23  Judo taster sessions 

22.2.23  Year 3 Trip 

27.2.23  Year 2 Skipping School 

28.2.23  Year 4 Trip 

28.2.23  Judo taster sessions 

28.2.23  Strike action by teachers 

2.3.23  World Book Day 

2.3.23  Year 6 Trip 

9.3.23  Year 2 Celebration Assembly 

13.3.23  Assessment Week 

14.3.23  Strike Action by teachers 

15.3.23  Strike Action by teachers 

17.3.23  PTFA Dress Down Day 

20.3.23  Mothers’ Day Gift Shop 

20.3.23  Rock Steady Concert 

23.3.23  Year 3 Celebration Assembly 

27.3.23  Music Assembly 

29.3.23  Year 4/5 Concert 

30.3.23  Year 4/5 Concert 

31.3.23  Year 4/5 Concert 

31.3.23  School closes 

17.4.23  School opens 

18.4.23  Parents Evening (face to face) 

20.4.23  Parents Evening (virtual) 

24.4.23  Year 4 trip 

1.5.23  School closed 

4.5.23  Year 4 Celebration Assembly 

8.5.23  School closed 

9.5.23  Key Stage 2 SATs week 

25.5.23  Year 2 Trip 

Attendance:  Congratulations to Class 5 who have 97.4% attendance this week - you were our attendance stars.   

 



 
Ace Club 

Ace club will continue to run after half term.  Places will be available to book on ParentPay from next week. 

 

 

PTFA Update: 

Hope everyone is looking forward to the half term break. 

 

Quick updates on a couple of things: 

 

Valentines Disco: 

We hosted a couple of brilliant discos last night, the kids were amazing and had a great time. 

 

We raised a whopping £550 after the costs for tuck shop and the DJ have been taken into account. That’s a fantastic re-
sult and all goes to helping our kids as they go through their school journey. 

 

We have a question for you… it’s great we raise money for our school and kids but of course the more we can raise, the 
better we can make things. 

 

Does the company you work for have a Match Funding policy? Many companies support charities their employees have 
an interest in and it’s generally known as Match Funding. Sometimes a company will either financially match or contribute 
towards a charity event that has raised money previously and as we are a registered charity they may be able to help us.  

If you are aware your company sponsors Match Funding and you are happy to approach your employer to support for an 
event we have already held, please get in touch with the PTFA on  ptfa@eastardsley.leodis.org.uk and we will help with 
any queries you may have to support this. 

 

Have a great half term everyone! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Most parents frequently chat with their child about how things are going at school or 
what’s happening in their friendship groups – but those discussions often doesn’t extend 
to youngsters’ online activities. In fact, National Online Safety conducted a recent survey 
which found that only slightly more than half (54%) of parents regularly talk to their chil-
dren about staying safe online.  

It can be an awkward topic to broach and, of course, it needs not to feel intrusive. How-
ever, just checking in with your child about their digital life can get them thinking about 
online safety and alert you to any issues they might be having. In support of Safer Inter-
net Day 2023, our #WakeUpWednesday guide has some useful tips on potential ways to 
start those conversations. 

In the guide you'll find a number of useful tips such as being as honest as possible, dis-
cussing how misleading the online world can be and creating a ‘family agreement’. 

 
 

mailto:ptfa@eastardsley.leodis.org.uk


 
   
 
 

 

PTFA Thank You Card Competition—see details below: 



 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
   
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SEND PARENTS COFFEE AND CHAT 
WHERE:   The Bungalow- just before Woodkirk Academy school gates 

WHEN: THE 2nd Thursday every month- Thursday 12th January, (Thursday 9th February, 

Thursday 9th March) 

TIME: 9.30AM-11.00AM 

 
ARE YOU…………. 

A Parent/Carer of a child with SEND needs 

Come and have a coffee and a chat with people in similar situations, share experiences, gain advice and meet 

new people. 

REFRESHMENTS PROVIDED  

This group has been set up as an unofficial support group for Parents and Carers of children with SEND needs. 

This can be a rewarding but stressful and isolating time for parents. This group has been set up to offer a so-

cial, supportive and relaxed setting for meaningful discussions about anything at all.  We will make attempts 

to bring external agencies in who would be relevant for the group where we can.  This is a great place to meet 

people in a similar situation.  

This is open to any Parents/Carers of children in the LEODIS Academies Trust.   

                                                                           

For further information please contact:  

Victoria or Nikki @ Leodis Support Service 0113 8873609 / 8873618 

 



 
   
 
 

COFFEE AND CHAT 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 WHERE:   The Bungalow - just before Woodkirk Academy school gates 

WHEN: THE FIRST Thursday every month- Thursday 5th January, (Thursday 2nd February, 

Thursday 2nd March) 

TIME: 9.30AM-11.00AM 

ARE YOU…………. 

A FOSTER CARER 

ADOPTIVE PARENT 

SPECIAL GUARDIANSHIP 

KINSHIP CARE 

GRANDPARENTS OR RELATIVES CARING FOR CHILDREN 

 

Come and have a coffee and a chat with people in similar situations, share experiences, gain advice and meet new people. 

REFRESHMENTS PROVIDED  

This group has been set up as an unofficial support group for Parents and Carers of Adopted / Looked After / Kinship or Special 

Guardianship children. This can be a rewarding but stressful role in a child’s life. This group has been set up to offer a social, sup-

portive and relaxed setting for meaningful discussions about anything at all. This is a great place to meet people in a similar situa-

tion.  

This is open to any Parents/Carers of children in the LEODIS Academies Trust.                                                                             

For further information please contact:  

Victoria or Nikki @ Leodis Support Service 0113 8873609 / 8873618 

 


